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               Topaz News 

 

Book Day 

   

 

The children looked amazing in their costumes on World Book Day. Thank you for your support. The 

Friends of AHS have sent you an invite to take part in the reading challenge today to link in. This can 

include you sharing a book with your child. Perhaps you could try to share the recommended books for 

Reception chidlren as part of the challenge? 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/reception 

Learning 

This week we have made dragon puppets as well as continuing to make models. This has really helped 

us with developing our use of shape language and made our fingers much stronger. We still need some 

more tubes and egg boxes if you have any at home. We made some posters about our lost dragons 

linking descriptive vocabulary and sentence skills.  

At home keep working on the skills in the green books.  

Many thanks, 

Sally Windmill 
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